Re: Docket Number 1716233 GAS CITY OIL AND GAS CORP

April 30,2020

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter accompanies the Act 127 Annual Renewal/Registration for Pipeline Operators.

Unfortunately I experienced a traumatic brain injury in addition to massive pulmonary embolisms last year
and I am still recovering. I am working with the necessary partners and employees to maintain my business,
but please excuse my late renewal due to this circumstance.

Thank you for your assistance.

Best regards,

John T. Exley

neigroup@aol.com
(814) 470-4264




